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TOWN OF SWANSEA
GENERAL COUNCIL MEETING
October 18, 2021

ATTENDANCE

Mayor Woodrow Davis
Councilwoman Linda Butler
Councilman Michael Luongo
Councilwoman Doris Simmons

The meeting was called to order to order at 3:00 P.M., at 320 West Third Street
by Mayor Woodrow Davis. All media notifications were sent and the proper
posting to town hall, the police department and the town website.

The pledge of allegiance was recited by all in attendance.

The minutes were approved as of 10/8/2021 by a motion presented by
Councilman Luongo and second by councilwoman Butler.

Councilman Luongo thanked the police department for their safety and security
for the Scare Crow show. Three of the 4 Mayoral candidates participated
McDaniels, Hackett and Luongo. The winners were 1% place Nucor 909 can goods,
Swansea S @ 758 and Swansea High Schoo! FFA group over 500 can goods. The
5000 can goods went to Mt. Pleasant church. The event was very successful and
thanked ever one who showed up.

Councilwoman Simmons informed everyone Swansea High School was having a
Career and advisory board meeting on November 8% at the Fine Arts Center at
6:00.

Councilwoman Butler shared the Christmas Parade was schedule for December 5t
at 4:00 p.m,, if anyone wanted to participated to contact Cindy Rifey or Town
Hall,
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WATER AND SEWER
Kevin Houser presented his September monthly activities report for water and
Sewer.

POLICE DEPARTMENT REPORT

Chief Williams presented his September monthly activities report for the Police
Department. There were 102 tickets issued, 4 accident reports, 58 incidents
reported.

He thanked everyone for their calls and prayer for Officer Boyan.

Received a grant from the Municipal Association to reimburse half the cost for
the tasers.

Received 5 new computers and new First Aid kits through the 1033 program.
All of the above reference equipment was at no cost thanks to Uncle Sam and the
government.

STREET MAINTENANCE

Zachary Smith presented his September monthly activities report for Street
maintenance.

There was no other business to discuss, therefore a motion was put on the floor
via Councilman Luongo to adjourn and second by Councilwoman Simmons.

Respectively Submitted,
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